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June 23, 2014 
 
Mr. Jim Bennett 
Bennett Consulting  
11505 Ridge Drive 
Austin, Texas 78748 
 
Reference: Residential Damage 
 3805 Red River Street 
 Austin, Texas 78751 
 
Dear Mr. Bennett: 
 
Pursuant to your request, Professional StruCIVIL Engineers, Inc. (PSCE) performed visual 
reconnaissance of the damage to the residential structure located at 3805 Red River Street on 
May 16, 2014. 
 
It is my opinion, based on our experience, that this foundation is not repairable and needs to be 
demolished. The structure is unsafe and unstable; a hazard to public safety.  This letter needs 
to be read in conjunction with PSCE’s previously prepared report, dated May 19, 2014, and with 
the memo prepared by Centex Foundation, dated June 19, 2014.    
 
If you have any questions, please call my office at 512-238-6422. 
 
Sincerely, 
PROFESSIONAL StruCIVIL ENGINEERS, INC. 

 
 
Mirza Tahir Baig, P.E. 
Principal 






